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Happy Spring! 
 

 The La Jolla Alta Master Council Board of Directors approved a number of improvements to our facilities 
since the October ‘23 Newsletter.  Here are some of the highlights: 
 
1.  Deck Surfaces:  Refinishing of the deck surfaces surrounding the recreation pool and spa has been 
completed.  We will also be refinishing the deck surface surrounding the lap pool, upon completion of 
the pool liner project. (Spring 2024) 
 
2.  Pool Liners:  New liners have been installed for both the recreation pool and spa.  We have scheduled 
the installation for the lap pool liner (Spring 2024) and refinishing of the deck surface around lap 
pool.  This project will start on Monday, March 18th and will take approximately 4-6 weeks.  During this 
time, the lap pool will be CLOSED.  We will post specific details, when available.  
 
3. Lighting:  Exterior lighting and lamp posts, in the parking lot and pool/court walkways, have been 
replaced and updated. 
 
4. Court Railings:  We have approved the addition of a bottom rail on courts 1/4/5.  Installation date has 
not yet been confirmed. 
 
5.  Painting:  We are working with our painter to schedule painting/resealing of block walls around the 
property as well as painting designated areas both inside and outside of the clubhouse. 
 
6.  Resurface/Reseal Decks: We are planning to resurface and reseal both the front and rear decks of the 
clubhouse in the Fall (2024). 
 
7.  Cell Site Addition - We now have Dish Wireless, in addition to AT&T and Verizon, on our clubhouse 
rooftop.  Each of these companies provide additional funding, on an annual basis.   
 
8.  Clubhouse Locker Rooms - We are in the beginning ‘planning’ stage of updating our men’s/women’s 
locker rooms.  We will provide more specific details, when available. 

 


